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Members Present:                 Staff Present:                   
Bruce Bond   Bob Hill 
Randy Eifert                        Jacquie Colbert                       
Bonnie Ireland  
Bob Vogler 
Tim Whiting  
 
The meeting began at 6:20 pm. 
 
The July 6, 2005 meeting minutes were accepted as written. 
 
Bruce reported that the Waukewan Watershed Management Plan presentation to the 
Meredith Selectpersons would be on Monday, September 12, 2005 at the meeting room at 
the Meredith Police Station. The time to be determined. At this time, our presentation 
will be the only order of business for the Selectboard that evening. If additional business 
is added to the docket, the WWAC presentation will retain a priority status. 
 
At this meeting, Bruce, Bonnie and Randy had agreed to be the presenters to the 
Meredith Selectboard. They will meet as often as necessary to decide who presents what 
and will assemble the presentation as they see fit. They agreed to do a dry run of their 
presentation at the next meeting of the WWAC on Tuesday, August 30, 2005. They 
request that all the WWAC members be present at the presentation to the Meredith 
Selectboard on September 12th. 
 
Bob Hill handed out the July 7, 2005 water analysis results. Two water samples were 
taken – one at the water surface and one at a depth of 12 feet. Both were taken in the 
vicinity of the Lake Waukewan Boat Ramp. Of the 71 analytes measured only two 
analytes – MTBE and Toluene exceeded the Reporting Detection Limit (RDL). The other 
69 analytes were Below Detection Limit. The values for the two were: 
   Surface level  12 foot level 
 Analyte Result RDL  Result RDL  MCL(Maximum) 
 MTBE    .5   .5     .6   .5  Not specified 
 Toluene   .7   .5     .9   .5  1000 
All values are in ug/l. 
 
Bob Hill pointed out that while MTBE and Toluene are being detected in the water 
samples taken in the lake, water tests taken in the water treatment plant did not detect 
these analytes. Another set of test samples is being scheduled for August 10, 2005. For 
this test, the water at three levels will be taken and the samples will be taken in the 
vicinity of the Meredith water intake in Lake Waukewan. 
 
Next Meeting:  Tentatively Tuesday 8/30/05 at 7:00pm, location to be announced. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:15pm. 
 
Minutes submitted by Bob Vogler. 
These Minutes approved at the 10/4/05 meeting. 


